
Valued clients: 
 
I am set up to do telemedicine IME's.  I just completed a webinar with Chris Brigham, M.D. and other 
experts.  It is easy for the claimant if they have a smart phone or a laptop.  Given the current situation 
with the COVID-19 pandemic, this is a reasonable alternative. I am starting this practice immediately.  
 
The platform is secure and HIPAA compliant for privacy. We will be going to complete virtual practice 
beginning now. The only requirement for the claimant is to have a smartphone or laptop with camera. I 
can send the claimant an email or text invite. They will click on the link and will be asked to enable the 
camera.  
 
This is the text message link the claimant will see: 
 
 
 



 
 
The email invite is as follows: 
 



 
 
The following is the page they will see after clicking the link: 
 



 
 
I will be ramping up a website with an online questionnaire in the near future to make this easier.  
We are working to become paperless and already have that capacity to receive records via PDF. Future 
meical records can be sent securely with a password or with a secure link. 
 
We will be in contact with adjusters and attorneys to let them know of this immediate transition.  



 
This is unfortunately the new reality for the near term but is better than claims becoming stagnant.  
 
This is an evolving situation.  If you have questions please email me at the address below. Or text at the 
cell number below.  
 
Stay safe and healthy. Stay home and socially distance yourselves. We will survive this but we all must 
be diligent. 
 
Sincerely, 
JSE 

John Sterling Endicott, M.D., M.P.H. 

Windward Occupational Medicine 

328 Uluniu St, #102 

Kailua, HI 96734 

Ph: (808)-261-8842 

Fax: (808)-262-4822 

Cell: (808) 478-1748 

Email: endicottj002@hawaii.rr.com  

 

 

 


